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Dear Parent /Guardians of BCCS K-12 Students,
Greetings from your small but mighty school. A few reminders and information about upcoming events at school
are presented for your awareness and understanding.

Mid High Progress Reports

All BCCS Mid-High Students received mid-quarter progress reports this past Wednesday. Please ensure you
review them with your students. You are also reminded that parents can follow grades through powerschool at
any time. We ask teachers to post grades as soon as possible, yet within 48 hours to at least report whether or
not the assignments were turned in.

March is Reading Month

Next week we start the March Reading Month activities.We ask for your awareness and cooperation with
encouragement and oversight of student participation.

This year's theme is Wild About Reading. Activities and events occur all month (see calendars below), and
students are asked to log reading minutes. Our goal is to record 40,000 hours of reading...Good Luck and
Read!!!

K-5 Reading Month Calendar

6-12 Reading Calendar

Next Week
Tuesday and Thursday

e Jazz Band

e Mid-High Tutoring
Thursday

e Flag Football Club 3rd-5th
Friday

e Golden Eagle Assembly

e Mid-High Sports Club

e March Newsletter
FYI

e Parent Teacher Conferences are Thursday March 14.

In closing.......

This past week the BCCS Board of Education received and approved the GVSU 2022-23 School Performance
Report and Academic Grant Award from the GVSU Charter School’s Office. The performance report and award is
based upon student test performance compared to like schools, school test participation and the Michigan Index
rating for public schools, the schools compliance accuracy and reporting the schools financial reporting and
conditions, and Board Member training requirement reporting. Well...BCCS, once again, met and/or exceeded the
benchmarks and accepted a $5,760 grant award. Small....but Mighty fits well! Congratulations to all members of
the BCCS Educational Community. Have a wonderful weekend. MK


https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1hhfqNmtfXp9Rwu8HrTBmBpapx0nukCGH-L_Eu5axxA0/edit?usp=drive_link
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/14RLGI3PVaJ5-Nvf9YAHSPeUwr0ZyRZqfUC2rvpcSbPU/edit?usp=sharing

